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Summer Reset is in Full Effect at Morven Elementary! 

 
 While the halls may be quiet, our amazing staff is hard at work behind the scenes! Teachers are diving deep into data, intensifying instructional strategies, and crafting 
meaningful lesson plans - all with one goal in mind: student success. 
 We're gearing up for a strong and intentional school year, and we can't wait to welcome our students back with excellence, energy, and purpose!

Making 
“Decomposer 
Pudding” at 
Wadesboro  
Primary School 

 
Students learn about 
ecosystems with a sweet 
experiment 
 
 During summer reading camp, 
Ms. Gibson’s third graders 
explored the fascinating world of 
ecosystems. In the forest 
ecosystem, earthworms act as 
decomposers, feeding on dead 
organic matter such as leaves. 
 To wrap up the unit, the 
students demonstrated their 
knowledge in a fun and 
memorable way by making 
“Decomposer Pudding,” using 
Oreo cookie crumbs as soil and 
gummy earthworms as the 
decomposers. 
 The activity was both 
educational and delicious, and the 
students loved every bite.

Lilesville Elementary  
Looks Ahead to a Year of 
Growth and Collaboration 

 
 As we embark on a new school year, 
Lilesville Elementary School looks forward 
to our collaboration with parents, community 
members, and business partners to ensure  
the success of all students. We are excited 
about past successes and look forward to 
another great year of working, learning, and 
growing together. 
 We will remain steadfast in our 
commitment to find the most effective ways 
to support and help our students succeed.  
The establishment of a positive school 
culture and positive relationships with all 
stakeholders is a priority as we strive to 
create and maintain a sense of community, 
belonging, and empowerment for all    
staff and students.


